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It is a great pleasure for me to host ICAN Event for the second time with a record-
level participation in Turkey, where cultures and continents meet.

In Turkish culture; everything shared continuously increases, develops and grows.

| hope that gains of countries in ICAN 2015 Turkey Event will be productive for all of
us. We held 52 meetings and signed 48 agreements in total resulting in a mutual
increase of 260 frequencies. We would like to state that this mutual frequency
increase will contribute around 520 million dollar turnover to civil aviation of Turkey.

Having such an opportunity to meet with many countries in four days shows us the
benefit of ICAN Events. Thanks again to ICAO.

Dear Civil Aviation Family,

You all have brought compliments of your countries to Turkey. Please bring away our
warm regards to all of your countries.



